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 CR.LI.1 (DB:JP) 
 

 Contact:  Doug Batten   
 

 21 August 2019 
 
 

The Hon M McCormack 
Deputy Prime Minister 
Minister for Infrastructure, Transport and Regional Development 
PO Box 6022 
House of Representatives 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
Dear Sir 
 

INLAND RAIL 
 
At its August meeting, Council considered a request from a concerned group of 
landholders to support their calls for an independent enquiry into the route selection 
of the inland rail, particularly through the N2N section. 
 
Council resolved to make representation to you on their behalf supporting the request 
for an enquiry. 
 
As the process of finalising the focus corridor in the N2N section is progressing, 
Council asks that the Government determine the outcomes of such requests in a 
prompt manner to give the landholders certainty. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Cr Doug Batten 
Mayor 
 
cc: Hon Mark Coulton, MP, Minister for Regional Services, Decentralisation and 

Local Government, Assistant Trade and Investment Minister 
 Mr Roy Butler, MP, Member for Barwon 
 


